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12th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 Students, 

 

 

As your son approaches the end of his five-year learning journey at Hitchin Boys' School, 

we would like to mark this significant milestone with a special celebration. This is an 

opportunity for students to come together, reflect on their time at the school, and celebrate 

their achievements before moving on to the next chapter of their lives. 

 

To help fund this event, we kindly request a small contribution of £5 per student. This will go 

towards making the celebration a memorable occasion, covering costs such as 

refreshments, decorations, and a small token of appreciation for each student. 

 

If you are able to contribute, please make your payment via Wisepay by Friday 18th April 

2025. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this contribution, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your support in helping us create a meaningful and enjoyable send-off for our 

Year 11 students. We appreciate your generosity and look forward to celebrating their 

accomplishments together. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Mr Larsen 

Head of Key Stage 4 


